
 

WELCOME 
 

Lincoln Park Schools PTO 2023-2024 
 

Meet the Board 

President – Amy Pappas   

Vice President – Kristen Meyer   

Treasurer – Erin Tynan  

Recording Secretary – Tara Storzum 

  Event Coordinator- Jessica Gillen 

                                

 

Hello LPS families and welcome back to another school year! 

With your help, the PTO supports the Lincoln Park schools, students, and staff! 

We help to provide the students with fun events, field trip transportation, assemblies, and much more!  

The PTO cannot function without the help and support of the parents, teachers, and school staff. 

By everyone working together and supporting the PTO we can continue to keep giving the greatest 

memories to our children. 

 

Start by joining the LPS PTO by sending in your family dues of $15.00.  By becoming part of the PTO you 
will be eligible to volunteer during events.  Also, at Back to School Night you will be given the opportunity 
to sign up to become a class parent if you’re interested. 
Pay your dues before Sept. 30th 2023 and you will be entered to win a $25 gift card.  Winner will be drawn 
in October. 

 

 

Ways to stay informed: 

Website: www.LPSPTO.com 

Instagram: lps_pto 

Facebook - LPSPTO 

Email- PTO4LPS@gmail.com  

 

The PTO accepts Cash, Check, and Venmo at this time. 

http://www.lpspto.com/

